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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager
From: 
Mark Felicetty, Acting Director Parks & Recreation
Cc: 
Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

Date:
May 22, 2012

Subject: Precious Paws Dog Park Change Order #2
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Prior to my appointment as Acting Director of Parks & Recreation additional funds were expended on sod, landscape irrigation, and underground water line totaling $13,700.00 for the following reasons: 
1. The Broward County Lift Station project left the proposed dog park site with possible trip hazards which required re-sodding. 

2. The irrigation which was performed in-house by our Public Service Department did not have the proper equipment to trench a water line beneath the parking lot. 

These additional expenses will be funded by the remaining balance in the Precious Paws capital project and transfers from the Parks & Recreation General Fund accounts as Change Order #2.
The City initially approved $53,000.00 for the construction of Precious Paws Dog Park of which $15,540.00 was paid for consulting & design fees prior to advertising for bids. 
The bid was then awarded in December 2011 to Coastal Contracting & Development Inc. for $102,148.90. Additional funds were then transferred from the remaining balance of the P.J. Meli Fence Project totaling $92,924.00. 

The City Commission approved Change Order #1 to the original contract which provided additional funding in the amount of $20,000.00 for the construction of two (2) shade shelters pavilions at the dog park.
Thank you,

Mark Felicetty, Acting Director of Parks and Recreation
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